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Welcome 

Welcome to the second half term in Year One! We had a lovely 

half term during the first part of the year.  

Miss Croucher and I are very excited to start our new topics and 

prepare for Christmas, especially the nativity.  

We will be learning about ‘Moon Zoom’ in history, finding out 

about events and significant people, linked to space.  

 

Topics this half-term 

In this half-term, we are learning lots of different topics in 

various subjects. We will be exploring non-chronological reports, 

Judaism and Moon Zoom in design technology.  

  

Topic Launches 

This is the half term, when we get to taste astronaut food!  

 

We will also be creating some planet pictures for the display 

board.   



 

 

 

Upcoming Trips 

We look forward to our Nativity trip to Perlethorpe on Monday 12 

December.  

We also have a whole-school trip to the pantomime before 

Christmas.  

PE kits 

PE will take place on a Wednesday this half-term. Our unit this 

term is gymnastics, so indoor PE kit will be needed.     

 

Homework 

Homework will be set on a Friday and should be returned by the 

following Wednesday. This allows time for marking, feedback and 

setting the following week’s homework.   

 

 

 

Marvellous Me 

Regular updates will be sent via Marvellous Me. This 

includes, reward badges, reminders.   

Spelling Test 

Spellings will be set with a focus on the graphemes taught and 

reviewed for that week. It may also include some tricky words to 

practise spelling.  

Every other week, we will include a phonics sheet, which not only 

supports reading but spelling of graphemes and words 

containing them. This will not be glued into homework books so 

you can access it anytime.  

 

If you ever have any questions, please come and talk to us 

at the start or end of the day. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Gee and Miss Croucher 😊 

 

 


